
 

 

        

   BLESSINGS TO ALL OF OUR ACS FAMILIES AS WE CELEBRATE THIS EASTER  

    WEEKEND TOGETHER 

 

PRE-ENROLLMENT FOR 2024-25 SCHOOL IN PROGRESS: 

Please help the school plan for the 2024-25 school year by completing pre-enrollment forms sent home earlier. 

The school can take advantage of discounts on curriculum and equipment purchases by submitting our orders 

in June.  Our major supplier, Abeka Book, offers a discount for schools submitting their orders in June. We also 

have to consider staff needs and how we will assign classroom space based on student enrollment by grade 

level, so please let us know your plans. 

   IKE BARRAMEDA AND GIANA ENRIQUEZ WIN AWARDS  

IN REDWOOD REGION AUDUBBON SOCIETY AND FRIENDS OF THE MARSH  2ND AND 3RD GRADE COMPETITION IN THE 
21ST ANNUAL GODWIT DAYS AND SPRING MIGRATION BIRD FESTIVAL BIRD ART CONTEST! 

Third grade student Ike Barrameda won first place and Gianna Enriquez Honorable Mention for their entries in their 
grade classification.  Both students have been invited to attend a special awards ceremony to be held at 11am at the 
Arcata Community Center on Saturday, April 20. There were over 660 entries submitted for the event. Congratulations! 

 
                                

        In-N-Out burger was featured in our hot lunch program held on Friday, March 22. Thank you  
                    to our hot lunch committee for arranging this special lunch and for the wonderful lunches      
       we have had this year.    
 

SPRING ACHIEVEMENT TESTING GRADES 1-8 WEEK OF APRIL 15-19  
 

The school will be administering the Iowa Assessment of student achievement the week of April 15-18. Tests 
are administered to grades 1-8. We will be sending home a daily testing schedule for that week. Testing is 
usually in the mornings, with other academics after lunch. Please take the time to look at the daily time 
schedule being sent home and do everything you can to have your child at school during the testing times.      
 

SCHOOL CALENDAR: 2024-25 School year starts August 26. Website calendar in progress.       

https://www.arcatachristianschool.org/ 
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VARIETY SHOW A WONDERFUL SUCCESS: The March 15 Variety Show was so much fun! We very much 

appreciate the gifts and talents of our students.  The bake sale and mini auction raised over $700 for the 8th 

grade trip in late April. Thank you parents, and donors, for sending in so many delicious dessert items.   

DINNER & AUCTION APRIL 27:    
 

Our major ACS fundraiser for the 2023-24 school year will be held on Saturday, April 27 in the AFBC/ACS 
gymnasium.  Thank you to those who are working behind the scenes to prepare for this event and to those 

who have donated items.  Please contact the school office if you have any questions or would like to reserve a 

seat (or table) for this event (707) 822-5986. We are also accepting donations for the event until April 19. 
 

ACS TRACK TEAM IN ACTION 
CAL POLY TRACK MEETS:      
K-4  TUESDAY, APRIL 2      FROM  3:30-8:00 PM        
5-8 THURSDAY, APRIL 4   FROM 3:30-8:00 PM  
 

WEST COAST PREMIER SPORTS TOURNAMENTS Spring Training ARIZONA 
The ACS boys participating in the tourney are listed  below. All three teams- 10U, 11U and 13U 
played 7 games each and the above age groups won their division championship. Teams came from 
the following states Washington, California, Hawaii, Idaho with Canadian teams also in the tourney. 
    ACS Students on each team: 
 10U-Crew Hicks, Cooper Jones, Tatum Brock, Reece Combs, Asher Kapko 
 11U-Layne McCullough 
 13U-Carson Hicks, Teoh Arredondo, Breyden Brock, Hudson Kapko, Everett Gruetzmacher 
 

               
 

   


